
Leesville Road Middle  

Weekly Updates – February 23, 2018 

Calendar Highlights 

Tuesday, February 27 

 Unplugged Game Club 

Wednesday, February 28 

Clubs: Art Portfolio, Musical Theater, Video Games 

Interim Reports Sent Home  

Thursday, March 1 

 Musical Theater Club 

Friday, March 2 

 Early Release Students dismissed at 12:30 

Saturday, March 3 

 All State Band Auditions 

 

Previous Announcements 

Inclement Weather Make-Up Days 

The district has announced the following make-up days for students:  March 29th, and June 

11th.  The third day snow day will be made up from banked time and will not require an extra 

student day. Students should plan attend school on all of these days. 

School Assignments for 2018-19 

More information can be found at http://www.wcpss.ent/parents/students-assignment 

Elementary and Middle School parents can apply to a school with a different calendar.  View 

your calendar application options at www.wcpss.net/preview.  Click on “view application 

schools.”  If you are satisfied with you base assignment, no action is required.   

School Transfer Request Period:  February 20 – March 6, 2018 

Families will have the opportunity to request to attend any school on any calendar during this 

request period.  Request must be completed online by March 6.  Late requests will not be 

accepted.  Families will be notified of results starting March 6.   

Raising Readers Book Club – March 8, 2018 

LRMS PTSA and the Raising Readers Book Club have exciting news.  The PTSA is sponsoring 

the author of Saraswati's Way , Monika Schroeder to come to our next book club visit on March 

8, 2018 at 6PM.  You won't want to miss it!  If you are interested in attending, have your student 

come by the Media Center for their free copy of the book.   

 

http://www.wcpss.ent/parents/students-assignment
http://www.wcpss.net/preview


Ms. Schroeder will sign the copies of the books and additionally is offering other titles for 

purchase.  Our website has information about the other titles for sale.   Hope to see you on March 

8th!  

 

 

 

 

 

 


